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Short Summary: 
Agricultural Development Advisory Committee Membership 

 

Background: 
As part of the proposed workplan for the development of a region-wide Agricultural Area Plan 
(AAP), it is proposed to expand the scope and increase the number of members on the North 
Cariboo Agricultural Development Advisory Committee (NC ADAC) to apply region-wide. A 
proposed bylaw related to these changes will be presented at the November 19, 2021, Regular 
Board Meeting. 
 
The North Cariboo Agricultural Development Advisory Committee (NC ADAC) sent a request for 
names to local governments and First Nation governments on October 22, 2021. The NC ADAC 
has provided a list of names for consideration and discussion (attached). Some of those listed 
are still considering whether they are willing to commit to membership. Staff request that the 
Board consider making formal appointments at the December 10 Regular Board meeting. 
 

Attachments: 
ADAC Expansion Potential Candidates List 


